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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I will be running a Mathematics club for children in Years One and Two.  The club will take place 
on Tuesdays, and will begin on 16th November and will run until 14th December 2021.  If you 
feel your child would benefit from the support of a Mathematics club please complete the form 
below. 
 
Numbers are limited to ensure children receive appropriate support.  The sessions will run from 
3:15pm - to 4:00pm.  Children should be collected from Year One, Poppy class.  Please provide 
contact details in the event you are running late.  I will inform you if your child has a place when 
I have received return slips. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Marshall 
Maths Subject Leader 
 
 

Mathematics Club – Year One and Year Two 
Tuesday 16th November – 14th December 2021 

3:15pm – 4:00pm  
 

Childs Name: ……………………………………………………………… Class: ………………………………………… 
 

I would like my child to attend the Mathematics homework club on Tuesday’s □ 

 
Contact phone number: …………………………………………………… 
 
My child will be collected by: ……………………………………………………. 
 
Parent / Carer Signature………………………………………………. Date: …………………………………………. 
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